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The Honorable Les Donovan, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Assessment and Taxation 

Statehouse, Room 123-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Donovan: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 296 by Senate Committee on Assessment and Taxation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 296 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 296 would amend current law to allow three additional public wholesale water supply 

districts to issue general obligation bonds to pay for the costs of acquisition, construction, 

reconstruction, or other alterations to public water supply facilities.  The districts added would be 

numbers 13, 20, and 23. 

 

 The League of Kansas Municipalities indicates that it is not possible to determine what, if 

any, fiscal effect the bill would have on Kansas cities. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Larry Baer, League of Municipalities 

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties 

 Steve Neske, Department of Revenue 

 Susan Metzger, Water Office  


